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To: director@anert.in, krishidirector@gmail.com, kaichotech@gmail.com, directorah.ker@nic.in, aha
dametvm@yahoo.co.in, ksbedec@gmail.com, obcdirectorate@gmail.cond, rdkr-cgwb@nic.in, cegke
info@supplycomail.com, coirdirector@yahoo.com, dir.colledn@kerala.gov.in, dairydirectorQ5@y
ecostatdir@gmail.com, dpi@education.kerala.gov.in, det.kerala@gmail.com, envirchmentdir
eckerala.exc@kerala.gov.in, dg.frs@kerala.gov.in, dhskerala@gmail.com

No. A 2 - 477/2017/KSREC/SAGA 17
10.04.0217

Dear Sirf Madam,

Sub: - KSREC - National Workshop on Space Applications for Sustainable Growth and
Advancements “SAGA 2017" — invitation and delegates request - reg.

Ref: KSREC - State Meet 2016 on 08.11.2016 — follow up sensitizing program — reg.

KSREC in association with VSSC, NIRD, ISSE, ISRS, ISG and IMS is conducting a two
day workshop on “Space Application for Sustainable Growth and Advancements (SAGA 2017)"
during 19.05.2017 and 20.05.2017 at Mascot Hotel, Thiruvananthapuram. This program is a
follow up activity of State Meet 08.11.2016 towards sensitizing the Government Departments
towards the possibilities that Remote Sensing and GIS applications.

The SAGA 2017 is aimed at providing expert talks in the specific areas like Health &
Education/ Navigation/Development Planning/Meteorology/Disaster Management
Support/Oceanography and  Fisheries/Forest, Agriculture and Water Resource
Management/Mining & Geology, where RS&GIS applications can contribute. Honorabile Chief
Minister is expected to inaugurate the event, The Chairman, ISRO, Director General NiRD,
Chief Secretary of Kerala and many other senior officials from Central and State Government is -
expected to grace the occasion and deliver lead talks. There will be opportunities for the
delegates to interact with experts in different fields. We are also planning to have an exhibition
of related hardware and software companies as part of the meet. Please find enclosed a copy
of the Brochure for your reference.

We understand that you are in the process of internalizing the RS&GIS applications in
your area and will be happy to invite you for the program. We also request you to kindly
circulate this information in your depmnt and give wide publicity among the staff. Kindly
depute four to five persons from your department for this important meet.

Appreciate a word of confirmation and looking forward to meet you and your staff for
SAGA 2017.
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